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Climate Change Commission

OIA Ref: 2021-052

Dr Trevor Daya-Winterbottom
trevor.daya-winterbottom@waikato.ac.nz

24 September 2021
Official Information Act request for your submission on the Commission’s Draft Advice to Government
Téna koe Trevor

| refer to your Official Information Act (OIA) request of 21 September 2021 for your submission “to be
made publicly available without any redaction”.

Your submission is now available on the Commission’s website without any redactions applied. It can be
found at: www.climatecommission.govt.nz/who-we-are/corporate-publications/official-information-act-
requests.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

Please note that the Commission has a policy to proactively release OIA responses to help others have
access to more information. Consequently, this letter will be published on our website.

Nga mihi

Stephen Walter
General Manager, Emissions Budgets, Markets, and Adaptation
Climate Change Commission

Level 21, 1 Willis Street, Wellington 6011
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